St Saviour's C of E Academy



Congleton Road, Talke Stoke on Trent Staffordshire ST7 1LW

Telephone: (01782) 433300

Website: www.stsaviours.academy Email: office@stsaviours.academy

Principal: Miss Lynn Davis

"Believe, Grow, Achieve with Christ"

15th July 2020

Dear Parents/Carers,

I just wanted to take this opportunity to revisit our **no nut policy** in school.

People who suffer from nut allergies can develop severe and potentially lifethreatening allergic reactions. If someone has a nut allergy, it is not just eating nuts that can cause a severe reaction, just being touched on the skin or being in close proximity to someone eating nut containing products is enough to cause a severe reaction.

As we have pupils in school who suffer from a severe nut allergy, with the chance of anaphylactic shock, we cannot have any nuts in school or foods that have traces of nuts in them.

We are therefore asking you to check the items you provide for lunch/snack, now and from September. Please do not send food into school that contains nuts or traces of nuts.

For example

- All kinds of nuts
- Peanut butter in sandwiches
- Chocolate spreads
- Cereal bars/ cereals
- Cakes
- Anything else that may contain nuts

We appreciate that this is an additional thing to check for but we know you understand the importance of this and are grateful for your continued support.

We hope you have a lovely summer holiday.

Yours sincerely,

Miss L Davis

and

Miss B Stephenson

Principal

SENCo









